
VAIL HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 
 

Newsletter Reprint Policy 
 
 
The Vail Homeowners Association allows publications to quote liberally from the Vail 
Homeowners Association Newsletter, giving attribution only to the publication by name.  
The content of the newsletter is a collaboration, as such; the author of unattributed items is a 
collective.  The VHA newsletter distinguishes between collective and personal attributions.  
In the case of written items that have personal attributions, permission to use must be 
obtained directly from the author.  All newsletter images are personal items and individually 
copyrighted, as such, permission to use must be obtained from the author of the image.  The 
VHA Newsletter editor requests the courtesy of a telephone or email contact informing how 
a particular item is to be used.   
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